REPORT OF THE INDUSTRY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE
The industry affairs committee was constituted with the following members:
A. Annamalai (Venkat)

Nirmal Kuhad

Raghav Kothari

R. Ravi

B R Rao

Ashish Bandi

Navneet Bajaj

Aditya Gupta

Our President, Shri Deepak Mittal had given the following guidelines for the Committee:

-  To conduct at least 6 webinars during the year 

-  To interact with the industry body wherever possible

-  To work on the FPTA initiative of having a data of the Paper Industry of its own.

WEBINARS

We had a webinar "Indian and Global Pulp and Paper Industry - Current Trends and Future Outlook" on28th November 2021.

The Panelists were 

Mr. Nick Chang, PPI ASIA (RISI)

Mr. Rakesh Sachar, ITC Ltd PSPD

The speakers dwelled deep and gave the audience a flavor of the current trends and outlook about global and domestic Pulp and Paper Industry.  The webinar was well attended with over 250 registrations.  We had an energetic participation with over 25 Questions that were raised in Q&A box.  The participants benefitted from the rich experience of the Panelists. The webinar also gave an insight about what was in store for the Industry and Trade.
The committee is planning for 2 more webinars the details of which will be shared shortly.
INTERACTION WITH THE INDUSTRY BODY:

Considering the problems faced by our fellow traders in getting the materials from the mills at the agreed prices, FPTA thought it fit to communicate the problems faced by the trade to the industry bodies.  

Accordingly, on 24.3.22 letters from FPTA were sent to the following Industry bodies:

IPMA

IARPMA

INMA

The issues raised in these letters include:

Mills to 

1. Stick to Price and Delivery commitments

2.  Orders are to be serviced at the price prevailing at the time of placing the order

3. All dealers are to be allocated their average monthly allocation

4. Price should be kept valid at least for a month

Though the response was not encouraging/or it never came, We are glad that we were able to put our view point across to the industry bodies. 
MEETING WITH THE INDUSTRY BODIES on the sidelines of PAPEREX 22

FPTA had written to all the industry bodies seeking time from them for a personal meeting on the side lines of PAPEREX 22. FPTA got an audience with IPMA, IARPMA and INMA wherein the Traders viewpoints and the problems faced Traders were discussed.  The way forward to make the Paper Day celebrations more effective were also discussed. 

STATISTICAL DATA

The Industry Subcommittee were also given the task of collecting the data about the production, consumption, exports, sale through the dealer fraternity.

A brief template of the questionnaire was prepared and shared with the office bearers of FPTA.  During the 3rd MC meeting, we need to discuss if and how we need to take this project further.
The Industry Affairs subcommittee whole heartedly thank our President Shri Deepak Mittal, Secretary

Shri Bhavesh Gala, Treasurer Shri Raghav Kothari, all the Vice Presidents, former Presidents and all MC members for their encouragement and support.
A. Annamalai Venkat.

